
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Key Stage 1 Statutory Assessments: 

 
As many of you may be aware, in Year 2 children are able to to sit the KS1 SATS. In 
previous years these have been compulsory for all schools; however, this year they 
have become optional for schools to administer. 
 
As a school, we will be administering them for most of our children. You will be 
advised by Mrs Foley if your child is not taking part in these assessments. We will be 
administering them in Term 6 (after the May half term) between 10th and 27th June. 
You do not need to do anything to prepare your child.  
 
The children will sit their assessments in small groups with familiar adults, as they 
have done with some sample papers and teacher assessments throughout the year. 
The assessments will give the teaching team an opportunity to find out what the 
children know independently and will also be used to inform their next steps in their 
learning.    
 
If you have any questions please speak to the Year 2 teaching team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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